
INTERNSHIP IN THE FACULTY of INDUSTRIAL ENGINEERING & ROBOTICS of UPB 

 

I am Jean FORNARA, student in France La Rochelle, Ecole des Engenieurs (EIGSI). In a first place, I would 

like to thank the IIR faculty for allowing me to experience an internship within their department. This 

internship would not have been possible in the first place without Mrs. Irina SEVERIN. I also want to 

thank Mrs. Irina SEVERIN for welcoming me so nicely and for taking time for me when I needed 

information, in a really caring and human way even though she had so little time.  

The goal of my project was to create a set of documentations which would later be used by the 

pedagogic group of the IIR faculty in a way that follows the steps of a quality management system. The 

first step of getting into these requirements was a theoretical approach with an application in a 

practical way, as some needs within companies could require it to be done. The second step was more 

about direct practical application of the quality requirements, based on real testing that I had to 

perform, following the steps of non-destructive procedures made for assessing the conformity or non-

conformity of samples within the UPB’s laboratories. 

Even if in the beginning I was not sure if this internship would accurately comply to my profile, I found 

out later that all the knowledge that I acquired here was actually a need for all domains and it was 

really fulfilling. 

I would like now to thank my internship tutor, Mrs. Maria - Cristina DIJMARESCU with whom I spent 

all the time of my internship. She showed me and taught me everything I needed to tackle the project. 

With a little retrospective, what I would consider as the best thing she achieved to do, would be that 

she made me like to work for this internship. She indeed created a working context that helped me 

feel confident about my background and the knowledge I had to assimilate. She is patient and really 

caring, and fits with the best qualities any learner awaits. 

 


